
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

The Honorable Jason Chaffetz 
Chairman, Committee on Oversight and 
Government Reform 

United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

July 28, 2016 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated July 26, 2016, regarding information security 
obligations, specifically with respect to compliance with elements of the Federal Information 
Security Management Act of 2002. 

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

cc: Representative Elijah E. Cummings 


